

October 13, 2016 Volume 3, Issue 2

Mark your calendars!

FSO has many events coming up between now and the end of the calendar year. Make sure to mark your calendars so you don't miss out! Please consider giving the gift of time by volunteering to help at our events. FSO is always grateful for the parents who help make all of our events successful. We can't do it without you!

- Move Night—October 28 (see details on following page)
- Christmas Bazaar—December 1
- Barnes & Noble Book Fair—December 10
- Teacher Sweet Table—December 14
- Science Fair—December 15—16 (see details on following page)

Please continue to read our announcements in the weekly parents' email and look for this newsletter to be published monthly.

Feel free to contact us via our FSO email address: FSO@stmarybg.org

The SMS-FSO 2016-2017 Board



2016-2017 SMS-FSO BOARD

President **Christa Noel**

Vice President School Events Carolynn Wojtowicz

Vice President Fundraising **Angie Meier**

Secretary **Donna Flanagan**

Treasurer **Colleen Steward**

FSO@stmarybg.org

UPCOMING EVENTS



ICE AGE 5- COLLISION COURSE MOVIE NIGHT AT SAINT MARY SCHOOL

ALL SMS STUDENTS FROM PRESCHOOL* - 4TH GRADE FRIDAY, OCTOBER 28TH, 5:30 P.M. DROP OFF - 8:30 P.M. PICK UP

ALL PIZZA MUST BE PREORDERED - FORMS AND PAYMENTS DUE TO FSO MAILBOX IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY OCTOBER 21ST.

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO SMS-FSO

Click here for more information and forms

Click here to volunteer

2016 SMS Science Fair Wants You to Help Be Part of the Solution...not the Precipitate

If you enjoy science and are a good listener, you have the "chemistry" to be a judge!

This year's Saint Mary School 7th grade Science Fair will be held from 6-8pm December 15th and 8-10am on the 16th. We are in need of report judges at the end of November and event judges in mid-December for this exciting and educational event. We understand this is a very busy time of year with holiday planning, but we appreciate your time, talent and service to benefit the scientific education of our students.

For questions or to sign up, please contact Nicole Baker at nmbaker05@gmail.com or at 847-279-3483 by November 14th with the following information; name, phone number, email, judging availability (report judge, Thursday event judge, Friday event judge)

The next FSO Meeting is Tuesday November 8 at 7pm in the Lunchroom.

All are welcome to attend!

THERE ARE SO MANY WAYS YOU CAN HELP SMS!



Clip the 10¢ Box Tops coupons from participating products. Place the Box Tops coupons in the bins located in the school office, school store, and Church vestibule.



Only UPCs with the Labels for Education logo will be accepted as this program is winding down. Place the UPCs in the Box Tops bins located in the school office, school store, and Church vestibule.

Note: This program, is ending Aug 1, 2017 so bring in those labels!



Cartridges for Kids donates money to schools in exchange for used electronics.

Bring in your used printer ink cartridges and earn money for SMS!